
 
 
 

Date : 30th January 2017 
 

To Whom It May Concerned, 
 

Relocation Notice 
 
We are pleased to inform you that with effect from 13/02/17, we have moved from  
 

6779, Jalan Kampung Gajah,  
12200 Butterworth, Penang. 
Tel : 04-3238688, 04-3314388  
Fax : 04-3233488 

 
to our new premise at  
 

7298, Wisma Tah Wah, 
Jalan Kampung Gajah, 
12200 Butterworth, Penang. 
Tel : 04-3140118, 04-3140638  
Fax : 04-3200238 

 
Please send any mail or contact us at our new premises and telephone numbers. Below is the map 
for your reference. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
The Management  
 
 

 


